

Rye Community Primary School & Pugwash Nursery The Grove, Rye, East Sussex TN31 7ND www.ryeprimary.co.uk



Executive Headteacher: Mr Barry Blakelock Headteacher: Miss Kelly Martin

10th June 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

I'm pleased to announce that **Art Club** will be re-starting in Term 6 for children from both Key Stages. Art is a wonderful opportunity for children to express themselves and develop their imagination as well as their motor skills and coordination. It is also a great way to meet new friends through being part of a club!

This term we will be exploring the mediums of clay and paint and developing our design, colour mixing and modelling skills.

This club will run for 4 weeks, starting on Thursday 16th June until Thursday 7th July. It will take place on Thursdays from 3:00 – 4:00pm. There is only space for **15 children** and these will be allocated on a first come, first served basis.

If your child is interested in attending the club, please return the permission slip below to the school office as soon as possible.

•			
I'm really looking forward to being creative!			
Kind regards, Miss Birkby (Seahorses Class Teacher)			
Permission slip to attend Miss Birkby's Art Cl	lub.		
I give my child,	, in year	and class	
permission to attend Art Club after school of 7^{th} July.	n Thursday 16 th June from 3:0	00 – 4:00pm with Miss B	irkby until Thursday
My child has an allergy Yes No(If yes, describe in detail the a	allergy)	
My year 6 child has my permission to walk h	ome alone after meetings	Yes No	
I will pick up my child at 4:00pm at the main	reception door Yes**	* No	
** If yes, please indicate who will be picking	him/her up		_
If this changes you will need to notify the sch	nool office.		
Signature of Parent/Guardian	Date		

